
School Board Meeting:    April 11, 2016   
 
 
Subject:      Bid Award 

BHS Concessions and Storage  
  

 
Presenter:      Tom Bauman   
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:  

 
Accept bid from Ebert Construction for $542,300 for the complete construction of 

BHS Concessions/Ticket and Team/Storage buildings. 
 
 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
Attached is the letter of recommendation from ARY and the bid tabulation for the BHS 
Concessions/Ticket and Team/Storage buildings project. 
 
If you have any questions about the project, please feel free to call me at 763-682-
8108. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S):     
  ARY Letter of Recommendation 
  Bid Tabulation 
 
 


